
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  
N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  

G O V E R N O R  

February 20,201 4 

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker 
Pres id en t 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the House of 
Representatives 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Kim, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

On December 30, 2013, I transmitted a copy of the report Regarding the Motion Picture, 
Digital Media and Film Production Income Tax Credit, by the Department of Business, 
Economic Development, and Tourism. The correct Act requiring this report is Act 89, 
Session Laws of Hawaii 201 3. 

Sincerely, 

NE I L ABERCROMB I E 
Governor, State of Hawaii 
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